
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKS 
MACCALLUM POOL ROCK STABILISATION AND RETAINING WALL 

WORKS 
20th May 2025 

Dear Resident, 

Council’s Contractor, Anzellotti Constructions, will soon be undertaking rock stabilisation and 
retaining wall works at the Maccallum Pool in Cremorne Point. 
 
The expected start date is Monday June 2nd , weather and other factors permitting.  Works are 
scheduled to be completed in three weeks from the commencement date, pending weather and 
other factors. 
 
THE POOL WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE DURATION OF THE WORKS FOR SAFETY PURPOSES. 
 
A small fenced off compound will be erected near the pool with occasional vehicular movements 
entering and exiting via Milson Road. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact Anthony Anzellotti from 
Anzellotti Constructions, on 0418 223 302. Any additional enquiries in relation to the project  
should be directed to Council’s Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi on 9936 8232 or 
Ashraf.Doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Council and the contractor appreciate your cooperation and understanding - all effort will be made 

to complete the works in a timely manner.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Anthony Anzellotti 
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Maccallum Pool - Cremorne Point 

 


